
 
 

 

 
 
A free replacement train is being provided by the Step2® Company in 
cooperation with the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission.  The 
Step2® Company has determined that the light blue plastic wheels on the 
train can detach and produce a small part/choking hazard.  (Please note 
that the recall does not involved trains with grey wheels.) 
 
Consumers should order the free replacement train or obtain more 
information by calling the Step2® Company toll free at 1-800-347-8372. 
 

 
 

Free replacement 
train for the Step2® 

Sand and Water 
Transportation 
Station™ Model Nos. 
790300 and 7903TA 


